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501 (c) 3 Nonprofit Organization 

        Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Spring! 

 

We appreciate your support! 

Checks to RMAA may be mailed to: 
Rozzie May Animal Alliance 

P O Box 1756 
Conway, NH 03818 

 
Donations can also be made on-line. 

www.rozziemay.org 

Dear Friends of Rozzie May Animal Alliance,  

We are pleased to share that it has been a busy winter season at 

RMAA. We kicked off the ‘Beat the Heat’ season with a new, 

formal collaboration with the like-minded organization ‘PAWS 

FOUR the CLAWS.’  This non-profit shares in our mission to 

reduce homelessness of unwanted cats and dogs, and to help 

support the wellness of vulnerable cats or dogs in need of food. 

Debra Miller has successfully led her program and skillfully 

handcrafts her luxurious all natural soaps, candles, sprays, skin 

oils and butters. All proceeds directly benefit animals in need. 

Since 2017, her program has sold and donated over $100,000 to 

not-for-profit organizations helping animals.  A true success story! 

RMAA now provides her all natural, handcrafted products in our 

clinic for sale, and each purchase goes directly to support RMAA 

in providing affordable, high quality spay/neuter surgery to our 

clients. We hope to expand our ‘Keeping Families Together’ food 

pantries through her generosity and love for animals. A beautiful 

selection of products is offered for sale at the RMAA clinic or 

website. RMAA is excited to collaborate with ‘PAWS FOUR the 

CLAWS’. 

Thanks to the ongoing support of friends like you, we have 

accomplished much towards meeting our mission of ‘No More 

Homeless Animals… Let’s Fix It’! The RMAA Cat Cab continues 

to serve families, rescues and shelters throughout New 

Hampshire and Western Maine. As a not-for-profit organization, 

we hope that you will continue to generously support us. Together 

we can continue our mission of reducing the overpopulation of 

unwanted cats and dogs. 

We, at Rozzie May Animal Alliance, wish you and your family a 

Happy Easter and blessed spring season.  

With much gratitude,  

Nancy Lapointe  

Nancy E Lapointe, President RMAA 

 

 

‘With all the pent-up love of 

my heart I bid you the Top 

o’ the morning!’ John Locke 

 

 

RMAA – Advisory Board  

Dave Caputo, CPA 

Pamela Smillie, Attorney 

Chris Lapointe, Clinical Liason  

Keith Cabral, Contractor-Property Mgt. 

A.C.O.

O. 



 

 

 

The last Tuesday in February is World 

Spay Day. It’s very important to have cats 

and dogs ‘fixed’ so that all cats and dogs 

can find happy homes. In spring, females 

go into heat and the males are happy to 

oblige. When kind hearted ‘adopters’ visit 

shelters and rescues, the ‘cute little kitties 

and puppies’ will often get chosen while 

the older pets are left behind. It is so sad to 

know that our fellow critters are passed 

over. We’re sure the shelter staff feels very 

bad for them too. You can do your part by 

having your cats and dogs spayed or 

neutered. Call for an appointment or sign 

up on line at rozziemay.org.  

‘Too many homeless animals…Let’s Fix It!’ 

                                                                                                                                                     

Sassy and Thumper 

Rozzie May Correspondents  



 

Paws Four The Claws 

Handcrafted Soaps 

Rozzie May Animal Alliance has partnered with 

‘Paws Four The Claws’ handcrafted soaps. 

Debbie Miller founded Paws Four The Claws 

because of her great love of animals and her 

desire to ‘wash away pet homelessness.’ 

Debbie’s love of animals began at birth and was 

nurtured by her mom and dad.  Similarly, Rozzie 

May Animal Alliance founder, Roz Manwaring’s 

great love of animals was nurtured from birth by 

her family and Rozzie May Animal Alliance (RMAA) 

is named in honor of her mother, Roz May.  

 

Paws Four The Claws soaps and lotions are for 

sale at Rozzie May Animal Alliance clinic in 

Conway. They make great gifts for Mother’s 

Day, Father’s Day, Holidays or any day. 

 

 

Nancy Lapointe, RMAA President, 
Terri Conlon, RMAA Treasurer, 

Debbie Miller, Paws For The Claws 
Founder, Linda Knorpp, RMAA 

Director of Operations 

Handcrafted Soaps, 4.5 oz. - $6 

100% Soy Wax Candles, 6 oz. - $12 

Specialty Soy Wax Mug - $10 

Tea Light Soy Wax Sampler - $5 

Lip Butters - $4 

All Natural Solid Lotion Bar - $6 

Spa Body Oils, 3 oz - $6 

Odor Neutralizing Room + Linen 

Sprays - $6 

All Proceeds will be donated to  

Rozzie May Animal Alliance 

…success stories can happen 
and you can be a part of it! 

When you help us we 

can help them! 
 


